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Friday 24th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                       

 
Year 6 Residential Visit to Water Park – Autumn 2023 

 
We are starting to prepare for our annual residential visit to the Lake District. Our current Year 5 
children will start their final year at this school with this fabulous experience. It is really important to 
us that every child benefit from this tremendous opportunity to try out new activities and to stay 
away from home, perhaps for the first time, in a truly beautiful and supportive environment. After 
many years of Water Park adventures, we know that these visits build confidence and 
independence like no other; a perfect preparation for your child’s final year at primary and transfer 
to secondary school. 
 
This year our trip to Water Park will be for three days (two nights); 
 
Group 1 will leave on Monday 9th October 2023, returning Wednesday 11th October 2023. 
Group 2 will leave on Wednesday 11th October, returning on Friday 13th October 2023. 
 
The total cost per child for the visit to Water Park is over £220.00. With a successful grant 
application to the Eric Wright Trust Fund, we only need to ask for a contribution of £105.00 per 
child. This cost includes insurance, coach travel, full board accommodation, the cost of professional 
leaders, use of special equipment and all activities. For some parents on low incomes the cost may 
be further reduced by making an application to the Richard Taylor Trust. Please join us on 
Tuesday 25th April, 3.30pm in the Junior Hall where we will be available to answer any 
questions regarding the trip.  We can also take this opportunity to help you complete any 
necessary forms. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents about Parent Pay, our safe on-line payment 
system. If you have problems with online payments please contact the School Office. 
 
Payment can be made for the trip in a variety of ways, either as a one-off lump sum or by smaller 
regular instalments. The final balance must be paid before Monday 25th September 2023. 
 
More details of the trip, kit lists, medical forms and dates for a parents’ meeting will be sent nearer 
the visit. In the meantime, if you have internet access, Water Park has a website at 
www.waterparkadventure.co.uk.  
 
Please let us know whether or not you wish your child to take part in this exciting opportunity by 
paying a deposit of £15.00 paid on Parent Pay by Monday 17th April 2023. 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Catherine Linfoot 
Assistant Headteacher   
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
http://www.waterparkadventure.co.uk/


     

   

 

 
 

Payment Schedule Information 
 

Date  Item 

Monday 17th April Deposit of £15 to be paid on ParentPay 

Monday 8th May £16 to be paid on ParentPay 

Monday 5th June £16 to be paid on ParentPay 

Monday 3rd July £16 to be paid on ParentPay 

Monday 31st July £16 to be paid on ParentPay 

Monday 28th August £16 to be paid on ParentPay 

No later than Monday 25th September Final payment of £10 to be paid on ParentPay 

                                           
 


